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Road Closure Necessary for Construction Activities 
in the City of El Centro 

 

EL CENTRO, CA – January 16, 2025 – Danenberg Avenue between Farnsworth 
Lane and Dogwood Avenue will be closed to traffic due to construction activities 
necessary from January 21, 2025 through Fall 2025.  As construction progresses, 
the road closure will expand to include Danenberg Avenue between 4th Street 
(SR-86) and Dogwood Road in the coming weeks. 

It is recommended to use alternative routes. Please be cautious and follow all 
traffic control and detour signage. Construction activities support the El Centro 
Southern Pump Station Project, which improves wastewater collection system 
reliability, and expands sewer access to the City’s southeast quadrant. 

For questions or additional information, please contact the City of El Centro 
Engineering Division at (760) 337-5182. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
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